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System Update on the 156 Hemodialysis 
and Coverage Expansion (Revision 1)

PhilHealth informs all its Accredited Healthcare facilities, Information Technology 
(IT) Service Providers, and all others concerned on the updated eClaims 
following the issuance of PhilHealth Circular 2024-0014, which pertains to the 
156 Hemodialysis Coverage expansion. The new package rate for Hemodialysis 
(HD) of PHP4000 per treatment session is now available in eClaims.

Further, in order for the HFs and IT Service Providers to adjust to the system 
update on HD Expansion, those HD sessions that are already on the 60th day 
and due for submission covering the period July 1 to 15, 2024  shall not be 
considered of late filing and shall be accorded with extension provided they 
submitted the same within August 1-15, 2024.

Changes in the mode of filing of HD sessions shall be announced prospectively 
in a separate issuance. Current submission modalities of HD sessions through 
eClaims still applies until further notice.

Further inquiries may be referred to PhilHealth Action Center (02) 8662-2588 
or through email at actioncenter@philhealth.gov.ph or any PhilHealth Regional 
and Local Health Insurance Offices.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.


